
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

BENEFIT SLIPS TO BE ISSUED THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 22 
 

Enníska/February 17, 2021 
 
Client Based Services of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wish to advise 
community members receiving Kahnawà:ke Economic Relief Measure (KERM) and 
Social Assistance Clients that they can expect to receive a T4A and RL-1 for benefi-
ts received this last calendar year. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your benefit slips, please do not hesitate to 
contact Client Based Services at 450-638-0500. 
 

Visit: www.kahnawake.com/relief 
 

http://www.kahnawake.com/relief

